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"Organising Workers in the Transport Industry to Protect and Build their Rights at Work" 

 

 

To: RTBU Infrastructure Workers at John Holland, 
 
 

SHIFT PENALTY ISSUES 
UPDATE 

 
The RTBU has been assisting members since the identification of anomalies 
with the payments for hours worked outside of normal hours. 
 
A matter that remains outstanding is the inconsistency that the backpay for 
shift penalties was paid. At the Consultative Committee meeting on 22 
September 2020, Management agreed to meet with RTBU representatives 
to explain the process used to calculate and pay the backpay and address 
any outstanding issues. 
 
Every member deserves to be paid properly for the hard work they do. With 
this process coming to an end, it is important that any affected members 
review the breakdown they received and forward any further issues to 
Wayne Moody on wmoody@rtbu-nsw.asn.au or 0499 710 707 by no later 
than the 23 October 2020.  
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